
Meeting opened 9:35 

Denise mentioned that we haven’t been receiving correspondence from Cal State FSC lately (months). 

Denise will contact them to see what’s up. 

No correspondence to report. 

Andy Hubbs announced that WUI grants are coming up. 50% match, all Western States, collaborative 

efforts.  

 County Parks would like to do a collaborative effort with neighbors to apply for this round. They 

haven’t been successful over the past few years in stand-alone applications. 

 CalTrans was present and is looking for collaborative projects also. Hwy 84. 

 Discussion of use of herbicides and public opposition. 

Andy reported that a WUI grant was received 2 weeks ago for $49,000 for fuel break work around the 

Highlands. 

Denise discussed the 2013 Clearing House grant. Payment has been difficult. Lack of staff. 

Denise discussed the PG&E CEMA grant. $15K was awarded. Working on a Euc removal project in 

Portola Valley. 

Ramona has a PG&E project to do at Mt. San Bruno. 

Denise is working on invoicing to the County. 

 Big need for CBL to invoice quarterly instead of annually. 

 

 

 


